
  

 
15 JAN 2025 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 002/25 
  
Subj:  AUXILIARY-SEA SCOUT YOUTH DEVELOPMENT (AUXSCOUT) PROGRAM 
ENROLLMENTS

 
1.  Due to low enrollment and human resource management considerations, the enrollment of Sea 
Scouts 14 through 16 years of age in the Coast Guard Auxiliary described in the Auxiliary-Sea 
Scout Youth Development (AUXSCOUT) Program Standard Operating Procedures (AUX-SOP-
002(D)) is not authorized. There are no Sea Scouts who are currently utilizing this provision. 
AUXSCOUT program activities remain open to Auxiliary-enrolled Sea Scouts 17 years of age and 
older. All other provisions of Auxiliary and Sea Scout engagement remain unchanged. 
  
2.  Associated provisions of AUX-SOP-002(D) and the Memorandum of Agreement Among the 
U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary, the Boy Scouts of America, and the Coast Guard Auxiliary 
Association of August 25, 2018, will reflect these changes in their upcoming revisions. 
 
3.  Internet release is authorized. 
 

 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well as 
facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX   

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of Auxiliary 
(DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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